anne Baldwin

From: Planning

Sent: 18 April 2024 18:49

To: DC Support

Subject: FW: 24/00539/F - Objection

From: Kam Cheung [N
Sent: Thursday, April 18, 2024 5:18 PM

To: Planning <Planning@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk>
Subject: 24/00539/F - Objeceon

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Council. Do not click links or open a®achments unless you
recognise the sender and know the content is safe.

To whom this may concern,
| strongly object to the ereceon of a new stadium (24/00539/F).

Unauthorised parking and road closures will wreak havoc for local residents. At present, roads are already gridlocked
during busy periods due to close proximity to Pear Tree roundabout and nearby A34. The local infrastructure will not
cope with an ineux of thousands of supporters.

| also don’t understand the boase®ng of Green credeneals. How can building a new stadium on the green belt ever be
considered as ‘green’. Why can’t they stay put? Any contractual disagreement should be resolved professionally and
construcevely for the good of the environment.

Yours faithfully

Mr Kam Cheung
122 Cromwell Way
Kidlington

Oxon
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